
Welcome Aboard! 
Trolley #1861 - Comet 

Trolley #1861 is hereby named “Comet” after 
the Coastal Discovery Museum’s Marsh Tacky 
horse Comet, to reflect the role these rare 

breed animals played in transporting islanders 
in the early days of Hilton Head Island.

Dedicated on Monday, July 16, 2018

Once the Lowcountry’s most “common” horse, 
today there are only about 300 Marsh Tackies in 
existence. Stop by the Museum to meet Comet, a 
gelding Marsh Tacky born in nearby Ridgeland 
who moved to Honey Horn in 2012, and learn 
about the care and conservation of this rare 
Spanish Colonial breed, now recognized as 

South Carolina’s Heritage Horse.



Welcome Aboard! 
Trolley #1862 – The Alligator

Trolley #1862 is hereby named “The Alligator” 
as a tribute to Island native Charlie Simmons, 

Sr., and his freight boat The Alligator. 

Dedicated on Monday, July 16, 2018

Islanders called Mr. Simmons “Mr. Transportation” for his 
contribution to transportation before the bridge connected 
Hilton Head to the mainland. 
The Alligator was used to ferry goods and 
people between Hilton Head, Savannah, 
and other mainland areas. “Cap’n Charlie” 
was a native Gullah/Geechee of Hilton 
Head Island who passed away May 10, 2005, 
just two months before his 100th 
birthday.


